
Solutions For REAL Driving Fun!

With auto rates so low, you'll want to zoom in to New
Horizons! We want you to love your car and the payment.

Auto rates are as low as 1.99% APR* for up to 48 months with
the option for no payment for 90 days! 

More Info

Loan News

It's Time To Test The

https://www.newhcu.org/loans/featured-rates


Water!

Apply for a Boat Loan now so you can enjoy
some REAL summer fun.

Rates starting as low as 2.89% APR* for up
to 66 months!

Apply Now!

Start Me Up Auto
Promotion 

With this Auto Promotion, you can get an
Auto loan up to $25,000 for up to 72
months. An NHCU Checking account is

required. Other conditions and restrictions
may apply.

Visit our website

Want a $50 Amazon Gift
Card? You need AutoCash!
Shop at one of our participating dealers and
receive a $50 Amazon gift card when you

finance with us!

Check it out!

Ultimate Checking

Besides our basic, Free Checking Account,
New Horizons is proud to offer Ultimate

Checking Products that offer you perks for
performing financial basics you probably

already do. 

Enjoy your choice of an Ultimate Dividend
Checking Account or an Ultimate Cash back
Checking Account. Plus, enjoy the perks of

reimbursement of up to $15 in ATM
withdrawal fees, nationwide.* So, every ATM

is your ATM!

Click Here for More

Community News

https://www.newhcu.org/loans/featured-rates
https://www.newhcu.org/loans/featured-rates
https://www.newhcu.org/assets/files/CwaEWO5Y/NewHCU-AutoCashPLUS-WEB.PDF
https://www.newhcu.org/accounts/checking-accounts


Thank you for a Successful Donation Drive with the
American Red Cross!

On Monday, May 20th from 1 p.m. – 5 p.m. at our West Mobile Office, NHCU hosted a
community Blood Drive. Blood is a perishable product that can only come from volunteer
blood donors. With someone in the US needing blood every two seconds, blood products
must be constantly replenished, according to the Red Cross. Thank you to everyone who

stopped by to donate!

Horizons Helping Hands

Collect ions for County  Animal Shelters 

Throughout June, New Horizons will be collecting items for our local animal shelters. You can
drop off items at any New Horizons Branch.

View Wish List

Important Notices & Reminders

Remote Deposit Capture Requirements

To manage the increased risk created by the Remote Deposit Capture, per regulation,
members using Remote Deposit Capture from our Mobile App are required to restrictively

endorse the original checks prior to scanning and transmitting them for deposit to the credit
union as shown below.

For Mobile Deposit Only
Account Number

Credit Unions Name
Member's Signature

If a check submitted by Remote Deposit Capture does not have this information, it will be

https://www.newhcu.org/assets/files/TOBJmwyX/Mobile County Animal Shelter Wish List.pdf


returned, as required by regulation.

It's Hurricane Season! Get Prepared!

At New Horizons, your financial information is secure during natural disasters, such as
hurricanes. If a disaster does strike, visit NewHCU.org or follow us on Facebook for important
updates. Don't wait until a hurricane watch is issued, because it may already be too late to

take certain precautions. Reduce property damage and get through any hurricane
emergency with less stress by preparing before the season begins.

1. Plan y our ev acuation route well ahead of t ime  

2. Keep non-perishable emergency  supplies on hand

3. Take an inv entory  of y our personal property  

4. Rev iew your insurance polic ies 

5. Take steps to protect y our home

6. Take steps to protect y our business

View Preparedness Guide Here

Effective May 1st - Debit Card Daily POS
​Purchase Limit In Place

Effective May 1, 2019, New Horizons Credit Union's Visa Debit Card's maximum Point-of-Sale
(POS) purchases cannot exceed $2,500.00/day without prior notice to the Credit

Union. This daily purchase limit is due to increasing fraudulent transactions that get reported
each year involving debit cards and is an attempt to further protect our members' accounts

and minimize identity theft losses.

Click Here

About #NewHCU
New Horizons, formerly known as Scott Southern Division Employees Credit Union and later

Scott Credit Union, was established in 1950. We are a member-owned, not-for-profit
organization, governed by a member-elected Board of Directors. We lend to our neighbors
with all lending decisions made locally. Your hard earned deposits are re-invested right here –

on the Gulf Coast.  

Learn More About NHCU

 ​  ​  ​  ​  ​

https://www.newhcu.org/assets/files/GK6DtSjd/Hurricane Preparedness 2019.pdf
https://www.newhcu.org/assets/files/OgK43Ick/The Southern Capital Services Page.pdf
https://www.newhcu.org/?utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=home
https://www.facebook.com/newhorizonscu
https://twitter.com/NewHCU
https://www.instagram.com/newhorizonscreditunion
https://www.pinterest.com/newhcu/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-7plUl8_Bu0


*New Horizons Credit Union is federally  insured by the NCUA. All loans are subject to credit approval. Contact New Horizons

Credit Union for details on all of our loans, products, and serv ices. New Horizons is an Equal Housing Lender. APR= Annual

Percentage Rate
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